

Dear NSA Family,

Please find attached this week's News to Know, in English and en Espanol.

Have a great week!

## Dr. Thomas

- If you missed them the first time around, **Picture Retakes** are *tomorrow* (Monday)!
- The **FNSA Fundraising Drive** is happening *now*! From now until Thanksgiving, our wonderful parent support organization is collecting donations that will be used to improve update equipment, beautify our spaces, and support student and faculty opportunities. Spread the word to family and friends and <u>make your contribution</u> TODAY!
- Assessments this week:
- The ACT will be administered on Tuesday (to students that signed up)
- The **PSAT** will be administered on Thursday (to students who were unable to complete the assessment due to technical issues faced on October 3rd.)
- There is **NO SCHOOL** this Friday as we will be holding **Parent Conferences** from 8am-2pm. If you would like a conference, please email your child's teacher(s).
- Parents of Seniors, Class of 2024 We want all seniors to apply for the TN Promise Scholarship by the deadline of November 1, 2023. Please encourage your student to apply if they have not already. Here is a link to a PowerPoint with specific instructions: TN Promise Walkthrough
- **MUSICAL ALERT:** Mark your calendar now to catch a performance of Bright Star at 7pm in the Roxy, any night November 2-5.
- Students want to **design the yearbook cover**? Check for posters in the hall, scan the QR code, and submit your design for consideration!
- Yearbooks are on sale now! Go to www.balfour.com and search for Nashville School of the Arts.

## **Attachments:**

<u>messages/attachments/0413b787c40efb1bc04a813c740513d0/ntk102223.pdf</u> (189.4 KB)

<u>messages/attachments/551f0d71281332dbbdb3941d95d72dae/ntk102223esp.pdf</u> (240.4 KB)